September 16, 2013
Dear Parents,
I hope that everyone got outside some over the weekend to enjoy the beautiful weather.  Please remember to make sure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather.  We will go outside for recess as long as the weather permits.  Please feel free to send a light jacket or sweater for your child to wear in the classroom as our room tends to be chilly in the mornings.
Please keep this newsletter in your child’s homework folder.  Each student is to complete their homework nightly and it is checked the following day.  Please remember to sign the homework portion stating that you have checked and reviewed your child’s homework.
Below is what we are working on this week:
	Spelling – We will continue to work with words with the short a sound.
	Math – adding partners to the number 10, using the counting on strategy
	Reading – using the illustrations to help tell the story
	Writing – adding details to a story and using a period at the end of a sentence
Friday we kicked off the “Douglas Dare 2.”  Mr. Douglas has challenged our school to read 100,716 minutes before October 10.  If we meet or exceed his goal he and Mrs. Rembach will be dunked in a dunking booth!  Please look to my website for more information.  www.mshinnantsclass.weebly.com
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.  Have a great week.                    
Ms. Hinnant             
	Day
	Homework
	Parent Signature

	Monday
	Complete the math worksheet.
	 

	 
	Read your spelling words. 
	 

	Tuesday
	Complete the math worksheet.
	 

	 
	Complete the coverlook-say-cover-write-check page. 
	 

	Wednesday
	Complete the math worksheet.
	 

	
	Write 5 sentences with your spelling words.
	 

	
	
	

	Thursday
	Complete the math worksheet.
Practice for your spelling test.
	 


                                                                                             
